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9.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Solis,

I am writing to request that you reduce the 2024 LAUSD Superintendent's 
Opening of Schools Address Fee Waiver from $20 per vehicle to $10 per 
vehicle.

As you know, the annual Opening of Schools Address is an important event 
for the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) and the entire Los 
Angeles community. It is an opportunity for the Superintendent to share his 
vision for the district and to highlight the progress that has been made over 
the past year.

However, the current fee waiver of $20 per vehicle is a financial burden for 
many families. For many families, this fee represents a significant expense, 
especially when combined with the cost of parking and other expenses 
associated with attending the event.

Reducing the fee waiver to $10 per vehicle would make it more affordable for 
families to attend the Opening of Schools Address. This would allow more 
families to participate in this important event and to hear the Superintendent's 
vision for the future of LAUSD.

I urge you to consider my request and to reduce the fee waiver to $10 per 
vehicle. This would be a positive step towards making the Opening of 
Schools Address more accessible to all families in Los Angeles.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

$10 dollars per vehicle x 1,000 = $10,000 vs $20,000 overspending on fee 
waiver 
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